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Youth Philanthropists to hold Cougar’s Den Salsa Sale 

to support Casa de los Ninos

(Tucson, AZ) October 25

Outstanding youth philanthropists of Cougar’s Den, Tortolita Middle School are holding a sale of their homemade salsa on Tuesday, November 3 at Tortolita Middle School to raise funds in support of The Parenting Classes for Casa de los Ninos.  The community is invited to participate by coming to the Middle School from 12:00 p.m. to 4:00 to purchase chips and salsa.  

The youth volunteers who participate in Cougar’s Den Youth in Philanthropy program have learned the importance of taking an active role in the community through a special Youth in Philanthropy course, sponsored by the Association Fundraising Professionals of Southern Arizona.  Through this experience, they have become aware that they can make a difference, individually and collectively; they have researched their community and have found that they are passionate about changing conditions for children who live with abuse; and they have organized the Salsa Sale to raise funds to donate to the Casa de los Ninos, an organization which addresses the needs of children who have lived with abuse.  The students in the class raised the tomatoes and herbs for the salsa and prepared the salsa themselves in accordance with Pima County Health regulations.  

The students believe that all children should be able to grow up in a home free of abuse, verbal, mental, physical and sexual.  Many of the students in the class have been victims of, and survived, abuse by a member of their family or their community.  Through support of the parenting classes of Casa de los Ninos, these students feel that they are being proactive in an effort to prevent abuse for other children.

About the Cougar’s Den, Tortolita Middle School

The Cougar’s Den is an alternative class which provides innovative teaching methods to engage at-risk youth in the classroom.  

About the Association of Fundraising Professionals (AFP)

The Association of Fundraising Professionals (AFP) is the professional association of individuals responsible for generating philanthropic support for a wide variety of nonprofit, charitable organizations.  The Southern Arizona Chapter includes over 180 members from Tucson, Marana, Green Valley, and Southern Arizona.  Founded in 1960, AFP (formerly the National Society of Fund Raising Executives) advances philanthropy through its more than 30,000 members in 200 chapters throughout the world, working to advance philanthropy through advocacy, research, education, and certification programs.  For almost 50 years, AFP has been the standard-bearer for professionalism in fundraising.

###
28
1

